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Media Advisory

Badge on Board Program

As we all know, large trucks are a vital source for the transportation of products which makes
them very common on our roadways. One thing that isn’t common is the safety that should be
used when being around these large trucks. That is where the Badge on Board Program comes in.

In conjunction with the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration (FMCSA) and the National
Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), the Nevada Highway Patrol will be conducting a
Badge on Board Enforcement on the dates of July 26" through the 28", 2011.

The Badge on Board program is in place to help bring awareness to the dangers of driving in the
areas of what is known as the “No-Zones” around these large trucks and also to target aggressive

driving.

Working together, we can educate motorists on how to share the road safely with commercial
motor vehicles — large trucks and buses.

You can also visit www.BadgeOnBoard.NV.gov
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